
          Chris Irwin 

          623 Lakeside Trail  

          Ripley, On 

          N0G 2R0 

 

Members of Council, 

 

 I am writing to you as the Grounds Co-Chair of Lucknow’s Music in the Fields. 

 I am requesting an exemption of the building permit fees that have been levied for the 
erection of 3 tents for our event Aug 22-24, 2024 in the amount of $300. 

 As you all know, Music in the Fields is a function of the Lucknow Kinsmen. We are a 
completely volunteer run charitable organization. Since our start in 2009 we have raised 
millions of dollars. A very large portion of this money has stayed right here in our community 
supporting our hospitals, school programs, sports facilities, and many too numerous to 
mention. We also strive to and hope we are instilling a sense of pride in our youth and as a 
result, raise another generation of volunteers and leaders in our community. 

 Please consider my request on behalf of the Lucknow Kinsmen and Lucknow’s Music in 
the Fields. 

Thank you for your time, 

Chris Irwin 

Grounds Co-Chair LMITF  

irwinfarms@hurontel.on.ca 

519-525-2168                                                                                                                                                              
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